
 

 

 
Board of Library Trustees 

 
 
TO: BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES                       DATE: SEPTEMBER 25, 2017 
 

FROM: RIVERSIDE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 
SUBJECT: ACCEPT BOOK DONATION FROM INLANDIA INSTITUTE’S EXECUTIVE 

DIRECTOR CATI PORTER 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Accept book donation from Inlandia Institute’s Executive Director Cati Porter. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Library Trustees accept the book donation for addition to the Riverside Public 
Library collection. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On August 10, 2017, Director Kennon received notification from Cati Porter, Executive Director 
of Inlandia Institute (Inlandia) that Inlandia will donate new books to the Riverside Public Library’s 
collection. Inlandia’s core mission is …”to support and expand all forms of literary activity through 
community programs in Inland Southern California.” Some of the programs offered by Inlandia 
include creative literacy workshops for children and families, provide free public events, and 
partners with other agencies and organizations.  
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The four books to be donated are:  1) While We’re Here We Should Sing; 2) Go to the Living; 3) 
Traces of a Fifth Column, and 4) God’s Will for Monsters.  The number of copies donated will be 
eight copies of each book title.  
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this update.   
 
 
Prepared by:  Tonya Kennon, Library Director 
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